Safety in your building

Sovereign Network Group

17 December 2024

Peppermint Heights, Northwick Road, Alperton, HA0

Dear residents,

Christmas working hours and progress update

Work on building the scaffolding for the external wall remediation project at Peppermint Heights has been progressing well. The site will be closing for Christmas on Friday 20 December and will reopen on Monday 6 January.

A reminder that accessing the scaffolding for any reason is a trespassing offence and could affect your tenancy. If you see someone on the scaffolding, please notify the concierge, who will be regularly patrolling the building. The evacuation manager may call 999 in the event of an emergency. The concierge can be contacted on **07780 885557**.

Alternatively, HLS McConnell's emergency contact number is: **07503 362962**.

Further support

If you need further support, you can check your dedicated webpage for previous letters: https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/peppermintbuildingsafety/. You can also get in touch with us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Raj Gandecha Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) The Hive 22 Wembley Park Boulevard Wembley HA9 OHP

www.sng.org.uk

customerservice@ networkhomes.org.uk 0300 373 3000

A summary of this letter

Work will stop over Christmas from Fri 20 Dec to Mon 6 Jan.

Please do not access the scaffolding as this is a trespass offence — contact the evacuation manager if you see someone on the scaffolding.

A reminder

Your building's fire strategy is currently: simultaneous evacuation, which means you must evacuate if you hear the fire alarm, even if you

think it is a false alarm.